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To: Board of Directors of Account Holders 

Indonesia Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 

 

Re: Designated Stocks for the Period of July 2025 

   

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

To follow-up on the information that we have received from the Indonesia Stock Exchange (BEI) through 

BEI Announcement No. BEI: Peng-ETD-00006/BEI.WAS/06-2025 and the Indonesian Clearing and 

Guaranteeing Corporation (KPEI) Announcement No. KPEI: PENG-046/DIR/KPEI/0625, we hereby 

convey to you the attached Announcement on Designated Stocks for the Period of July 2025 for your 

information as a KSEI Account Holder. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Yulia Purnama Sari Nina Pratama 

Head of Custodian Services Division 

 

Head of Corporate Action Unit 

Custodian Services Division 

 

CC: 

1. Board of Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange 

2. Board of Directors of Indonesian Clearing and Guaranteeing Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                          
       

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Designated Stock for July 2025 

No. BEI: Peng-ETD-00006/BEI.WAS/06-2025 

No. KPEI: PENG-046/DIR/KPEI/0625 

(can be found at http://www.idx.co.id and http://www.idclear.co.id) 

 
 
As stipulated on the article 25 OJK Regulation No. 26/POJK.04/2014 concerning Securities 
Exchange Transaction Settlement Guarantee and based on evaluation that has been done by 

PT Bursa Efek Indonesia (BEI) and PT Kliring Penjaminan Efek Indonesia (KPEI) 
concerning securities which are traded on BEI, hereby we announce that for period of July 
2025 there are no equites stipulated as Designated Stock. 
 

 
 

Jakarta, 23 June 2025 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

PT Bursa Efek Indonesia 

 
 
 
 

Kristian S. Manullang  

Director 

PT Kliring Penjaminan Efek Indonesia 

 
 
 
 

Antonius Herman Azwar 

Director 
 
 

 
CC: 
1. Chief Executive of Capital Market Supervision, Finance Derivatives, and Carbon 

Exchange of OJK; 

2. Director of Securities Transaction Supervision of OJK; 
3. Board of Directors of related Listed Company; 
4. Board of Directors of PT Bursa Efek Indonesia; 
5. Board of Directors of PT Kliring Penjaminan Efek Indonesia; 

6. Board of Directors of PT Kustodian Sentral Efek Indonesia. 
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